
AMICUS LETTER FROM GLENN RINK, RE HARLOS VS. LNC, SUBMITTED DEC. 14, 2024 
 

 
From: Glenn Rink <grink@abtechindustries.com> 
Sent: Saturday, December 14, 2024 10:59 AM 
To: Angela McArdle <angela.mcardle@lp.org>; Kathy Yeniscavich <kathy.yeniscavich@lp.org> 
Subject: Judicial Committee 
  
Dear Libertarian Party Judicial Committee: 
  
I am writing to provide supporting documentation regarding the collaboration between the 
Libertarian Party and the Kennedy Campaign, specifically as it pertains to our discussions 
about a joint fundraising agreement. 
 
My initial conversations began in early May,  when Hector Roos contacted me to outline a 
potential opportunity for collaboration between the Kennedy campaign and the Libertarian 
Party. Hector was a lead on behalf of the Libertarian’s for Kennedy. Hector's initial 
suggestion was for Kennedy to participate in the Washington, D.C. event and to consider 
the possibility of a presidential run. This discussion later evolved into a proposal for a joint 
fundraising effort, which Hector subsequently provided a draft outline.  
  
Further discussions took place with Hector and his associate, Steve French, on May 21, 
June 15,  and June 26. On June 15, I was introduced me to others including Christopher 
Thrasher, with whom I had subsequent discussions about identifying states that might be 
interested in supporting Bobby Kennedy and or a joint fundraising agreement.  I was the 
lead person pursuing this effort on behalf of the Kennedy campaign as a volunteer. 
  
Notably, Lessing Stern, who has been instrumental in supporting Kennedy campaign 
efforts, he even made a significant contribution of $15,000 to the Libertarian Party in early 
May, underscoring the interest in supporting efforts for Bobby to be involved at Washington 
DC event.  The first meeting I arranged with the LP and the Kennedy campaign with Angela 
to discuss the idea of the JFC was on July 9th, 2024 
  
It is important to clarify that the initiation of this arrangement was prompted by third-party 
discussions and was not presented to Angela until July. At no point did I perceive that 
Angela was pushing for or strategizing around this collaboration for her benefit. 
  
Please let me know if you require any further details or additional documentation to 
support this communication. 
  
  
Best regards, 
 
 



Glenn Rink 
President/CEO 
AbTech Industries 
480-874-4000  
www.abtechindustries.com 
 
Please excuse any typos or grammatical errors  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


